
SCHOOL MEAL
CHANGES

WHAT
CHANGED

WHY DID IT
CHANGE

WHEN WILL
THIS START

WHAT ABOUT 
SOLO Program 
STUDENTS

TALK TO US
Michael Nowosielski - Director of Food Service - CDM/CFPP/FMP          
(440) 572-7057
mnowosielski@scsmustangs.org

Tammy Ray - Food Services Secretary        
(440) 572.7058

       tray@scsmustangs.org

Update: 9/9/2020

Strongsville City Schools will now offer free 
breakfast

and lunch to all students. 

The U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) Food and 
Nutrition Services published a nationwide waiver extension 

for the Summer Food Service Program and Seamless 
Summer Option through June 30, 2021 or until funds are 

exhausted
. 

What this means for our district is we will be offering free 
meals to all students with this new waiver provided by the 

USDA and Ohio Department of Education. This program is an 
extension of the program that the USDA offered in the 

spring. All students are entitled to a free breakfast and lunch 
daily. Students will be able to choose a breakfast and lunch 

from the menus published at:
https://strongnet.nutrislice.com/.

Starting Monday September 14th through June 30th, 2021!

SOLO Program Meal Pick up will still be offered on 
Wednesdays & Fridays.  

All students who are in the SOLO program can now pick up 5 days’ 
worth of breakfast and lunches every Wednesday from 1:15-2:00 at 

the Strongsville Middle School or at the Strongsville High School 
every Friday from 11:00-12:00. Student’s do not have to be present 

at pick up, and families can pick up for one another for any children 
that attend K-12 in the Strongsville City Schools. 

If this time does not work please reach out to Michael Nowosielski - 
Mnowosielski@scsmustangs.org to arrange an alternate time for pick 

up. We are here to help!


